
 

                             
 

9:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

~Please feel free to sit down when necessary~ 
 
 

OUR CHURCH IN SERVICE THIS WEEK 
 

Sunday, May 22 
     5:00pm Clarinet Concert  
Wednesday, May 25 
     6:00pm Youth Ministry – through May (time change June 1st to 6:30pm) 
 

 
      

                      

 
 

STARTING POINT 
 

Starting Point is our 2nd hour discipleship ministry for new attenders and 
visitors. Pastor Terry facilitates this time of teaching what we believe and 
how we function.  If you’re visiting with us today, please come to the library 
to enjoy a cup of coffee, a donut, and learn about BBC! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING CONCERT 
 

Tonight @ 5:00 pm Andrew Mazanko will be presenting a concert here at 
BBC to perform and to share the story of Jesus' miraculous work in his & his 
families' lives. An offering will be taken to assist Andrew in gaining the 
funds necessary to allow his remaining at Interlochen in the fall for his 
senior year. Come back this evening to hear this remarkable young man. 
Bring your friends! 

 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH 
 

Please be in prayer for Rolly & Jo Ann Smith, our May Missionary of the 
Month. Rolly & Jo Ann have served with Camino Global doing discipleship 
and church planting in Mexico.  A prayer request for the Smiths is for their 
time in the states during their home assignment. The Smith’s prayer card 
can be obtained from the Missionary of the Month display cabinet in the 
foyer.  

 

TCCS KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 
 

Traverse City Christian School will be hosting a Kindergarten Round-up on 
Tuesday, May 24, from 8:00AM – 3:00PM at 753 Emerson Road. Please 
contact Jessica Polzien with your questions, or phone the school office at 
929-1747 to schedule your 30 minute appointment. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

During Deep Sea Discovery, our 2016 VBS, kids will be transported to a 
water-filled world where they will learn to serve God through life-changing 
worship, missions, projects, games, crafts, and Bible fun.  Plan now to be 
involved in our June 20-24 Vacation Bible School. Complete the ‘VBS 
Volunteer’ form on the blue bulletin insert and let us know your favorite 
area of service. Contact Chris Brown with your questions. Get ready for a 
bottom of the sea adventure where kids will learn that God Is With Me 
Wherever I Go! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Fernando & Hannah Cruz on the birth of their twin boys!   
Marcus & Mateo were born on Saturday, April 30, weighing 4 lbs 11 oz and 
4 lbs 15 oz respectively. We pray God’s blessings on this growing family. 
 

11:00 AM DISCIPLESHIP MINISTRIES 
 

Wiggle Way Nurseries            Adult Bible Fellowships 
Infants – Room 104                              “Love As Jesus Loved” (Legacy) – Room 101 
Toddlers – Room 106                                  “Old Testament Characters” – Fellowship Hall 
Sonshine Kidz – Room 206                         “Faith That Flows” – Room 201  
(3-5 years)                             Starting Point (new attenders/visitors) - Library 
Kidztown – Lower Level                      “In the world, not of the world” – Room 220         
(K-5

th
 Grade)         “Recovering Redemption” (college) – Room 219 

Life 411 Youth Ministries                            End Times Prophecy – Room 218          
Senior High – Room 203                   
Middle School – Room 202 
 

Worship in Song 
 

“Good, Good Father”   

“Beautiful One” 
 

“You Alone” 
 

“Be Still My Soul (In You I Trust)” 
 

 

Worship in Prayer 
Worship in Giving  

 
 
 
 
 

May 22, 2016 
 

Worship in the Word 
 

STANDING FIRM UPON THE 
GRACE OF GOD 

“Grace for Holiness” 
Pastor Joel Brown 

1 Peter 1:13-21 
 

 

 

YOU VERSION 
 

Today’s sermon notes 
are available as a  

Live Event 
on your YouVersion 

Bible App. 

 

New ABF “KALEO” begins next week 
See insert for more information 

WEDDING CONGRATULATIONS  
 

Our congratulations go to Mr & Mrs Justin Cecil who were united in 
marriage yesterday.  Best wishes and the Lord’s blessing on you both! 
 



APRIL YTD BUDGET 
 

 General Fund Giving                    $157,906.00 
Funds needed to meet Ministry Goals              $143,372.00 

 

 

PLAN AHEAD 
 

May 30 – Memorial Day – BBC offices closed 
June 2 – Elder Care Council seminar 
June 5 – Marty Dillon Africa Report 
June 10 – Kaelyn Clymer Graduation Open House 
June 11 – Aron Lee Graduation Open House 
June 12 – Andrew Mustard Graduation Open House 
June 12 – Grace Kohler Graduation Open House 
June 13 – Council of Elders & Deacon Board Meetings 
June 13-14 – Heritage Fellowship trip to Shipshawana 
June 17 – Stephen Gonzalez Graduation Open House 
June 20-24 – Vacation Bible School  
June 26 – Bethany Wasson Graduation Open House 
 

ANNIVERSARIES & BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
May 22 – Peter Bump, Grace Kohler 
May 24 –Bob Matheson, Sue McCauley 
May 25 – Lisa McIntyre, Austin Smith 
May 27 – Desiree Shevy 
May 28 – Luke Rookus    
         

 
 
 

 

  

SMALL GROUP LEADERS 
 

Printed copies of the weekly Small Group Questions guide are @ the Welcome Center 

 

 

BBC GRADUATES 
 

Pick up a list of  
the BBC Grads  

at the Welcome 
Center and give 
them a hearty 

Congratulations  
on their 

accomplishment! 
 


